
NAAINZ (Airport consultation)

Date: 21 August 2018
My Ref: 18/P/3919/AIN
Website: www.n-somerset.gov.uk/contactplanning

Bristol Airport
Ms E Higgins
North Side Road
Felton
Bristol
BS48 3DY

Dear Sir/Madam

Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 
(as amended) - Schedule 2, Part 8, Class F

Application No: 18/P/3919/AIN 
Description: Consultation request under the provisions of Part 8 (Class F) of The 

Town And Country Planning (General Permitted
Development) (Amendment) (England) Order 2015 for proposed staff 
waiting area comprising of a modular single storey building and 
internal road configuration.  THIS IS NOT A PLANNING 
APPLICATION

Location: Bristol Airport, North Side Road, Felton, Wrington

I refer to your consultation for the above which was received on 26 July 2018.   I would
advise that the Local Planning Authority has considered this matter and wishes to make the
following observations:

 1 Whilst acknowledging that the proposal is permitted development Wrington Parish 
Council has raised concerns that a large number of existing car parking spaces will 
be lost as a result of this development.  It is therefore requested that you show how 
you intend to replace these spaces.

Yours faithfully

Mike Cole
Principal Planning Officer

http://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/contactplanning

